
Public Examination Results August 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The publication of examination results is always eagerly anticipated by pupils, parents 
and teachers alike. Owing to the circumstances surrounding Covid-19 and social 
distancing, for now we propose results days working as follows.  
 
A-level results 
 
The results will arrive at the College on Thursday 13 August. Candidates will be able to 
obtain their results in one of the following ways 
 

 by logging on to the school network to access their results statement online.  
This service will be available from 8.00am 

 in the post at their home address. Results will be sent by first-class post to arrive 
on Friday 14 August. Please let your child’s hsm know if this is their preferred 
option. 

 
Hsms will be available to offer support, congratulations and guidance by telephone, and 
Sarah Gordon will be available to provide advice on higher education on 01323 
452211. Heads of department will be available via email in order to answer any subject-
specific questions. 
 
This service will be available at the following times 
 

 Thursday 13 August  8.30am–3.00pm  

 Friday 14 August  by prior arrangement. 
 
For any general queries regarding results, I will be available during these times by 
telephone on 01323 452263 and Nicki Easton, the exams officer, on 01323 451919. 
 
If we are permitted to provide face-to-face support by 13 August then we will do our 
best to ensure that this is provided in a safe, socially distanced way. If it becomes clear 
that this may be possible, we will write with further information in due course. 
 
 
GCSE results 
 
The results will arrive at the College on Thursday 20 August. Candidates will be able to 
obtain their results in one of the following ways 
 

 by logging on to the school network to access their results statement online.  
This service will be available from 8.00am 

 In the post at their home address. Results will be sent by first-class post to arrive 
on Friday 21 August. Please let your child’s hsm know if this is their preferred 
option. 

 



Hsms will be available to offer support, congratulations and guidance by telephone. 
Heads of department will be available via email in order to answer any subject-specific 
questions. 
 
This service will be available at the following times 
 

 Thursday 20 August  8.30am–3.00pm  

 Friday 21 August  by prior arrangement. 
 
For any general queries regarding results, I will be available during these times by 
telephone on 01323 452263 and Nicki Easton, the exams officer, on 01323 451919. 
 
If we are permitted to provide face-to-face support by 20 August then we will do our 
best to ensure that this is provided in a safe, socially distanced way. If it becomes clear 
that this may be possible, we will write with further information in due course. 
 
 
With best wishes 
Jonny Gilbert 
Deputy Head (Academic) 
jmg@eastbourne-college.co.uk 


